
From: Craig, Carrie D (CED)
To: Alcohol, CED AMCO (CED sponsored)
Subject: FW: Letter to ABC Board re NOV AM20-1190 The Back Door Lounge
Date: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 8:49:41 AM
Attachments: Letter to ABC Board.pdf

For the Board mailbox.

Carrie Craig
Records and Licensing Supervisor
Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600
Anchorage, AK 99501
907-269-0350

-----Original Message-----
From: Sara Erickson [mailto:sbellep@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 2:46 PM
To: Klinkhart, Glen Edward (CED) <glen.klinkhart@alaska.gov>
Cc: Dana Walukiewicz <dana_walukiewicz@hotmail.com>; Charlie Cross <Cmcross132@gmail.com>;
jcforalaska@gmail.com; Craig, Carrie D (CED) <carrie.craig@alaska.gov>; Walter, Melissa D (CED)
<melissa.walter@alaska.gov>
Subject: Letter to ABC Board re NOV AM20-1190 The Back Door Lounge

Hello -

Please see my attached letter. Im not sure when you will be discussing this NOV, but wanted to make sure you had
my letter in the correspondence regarding the Back Door NOV. I don’t have all the new boards email addresses but
trusting you guys to pass it along. Frankly, Im surprised this penalty is being suggested especially with SB 9 just
around the corner.

Anyway - hope you guys are all doing great!

Thank you -

Sara Erickson
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From: Barbara George
To: Alcohol, CED AMCO (CED sponsored)
Subject: Fwd: Questions and concerns
Date: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 11:07:28 AM

Good morning,
I sent this email earlier today to AMCO and CHARR, to which CHARR referred this email to
me for help on the matter stated in my previous email, and AMCO replied they will also begin
an investigation. I thank you for your time in any help or advice you can provide. 
Respectfully,
Ms. Barbara George

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Barbara George <bgeorge77007@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Apr 21, 2021 at 9:28 AM
Subject: Questions and concerns
To: amco.enforcement@alaska.gov <amco.enforcement@alaska.gov>, info@alaskacharr.com
<info@alaskacharr.com>

Good morning,
My name is Barbara George and I’m currently living in Tanana, Alaska. I’m writing to you
today in hopes you can help me answer some questions to my concerns of an employee
operating our Sand Bar Liquor Store here in Tanana. 
  To begin, our store is operated by our municipality, City of Tanana, and has adopted and
passed a liquor store policy which mentions that an individual can end up on their store’s “No-
sell” list, and the process the individual must follow to be removed after a period of 30 days
has passed. Family members who have a great concern for a family member who is abusing
and over-consuming alcohol can request for the individual to be placed on the list. 
  My concern is that an employee, who also happens to be the Mayor, Ms. Dorothy Jordan
chooses to break this policy and ignore it, even after being told she cannot do so, for multiple
people, of whom who are placed on the list by family request and those that were threatening
and verbally abusive towards the main store clerk (that she took the keys away from because
this clerk refused to open after the license expired. Dorothy opened the store even after being
told she couldn’t).
  My family requested to place a family member on the list because they have been drinking
heavily to the point of passing out in the street in the middle of winter. They have almost died
in the past even ending up in a coma for two months. So, our family takes this very hard to
find that Dorothy chose on her own without any consideration to the families request and the
City’s policy to allow him to continue to buy. This was within the last two weeks she has
taken the store over from the usual clerk who opens and refuses to allow the regular clerk to
operate the store, I also am certified to work there though she has never asked me to help. We
have brought this forward to the City Council and City Manager, but they choose not to do
anything to stop Ms. Jordan from breaking this policy. I have a whole bunch of emails on
record of my letters sent to the council to prove so. My family feels she is negligent in her
actions and the fact she is selling to people daily who are in such rough condition already
scares me that she holds such a position. I’m reaching out for help before someone gets
seriously hurt or possibly dies because of her actions, or the City’s non-action to remove her
from operating the store. If you can provide any help or advice in this matter it will be greatly
appreciated and I look forward to hearing from you soon. My number is (907) 366-1066,
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should you need to reach me for anything. I can also forward the emails and letters for your
review as well to further show what the situation is here. Thank you,
Respectfully,
Barbara George



From: AMCO Admin (CED sponsored)
To: Alcohol, CED AMCO (CED sponsored)
Subject: FW: Sales
Date: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 4:14:35 PM

 
 

From: J Bubna <jdbubna@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 2:40 PM
To: AMCO Admin (CED sponsored) <amco.admin@alaska.gov>
Subject: Sales
 
I just went into Fred Meyers in Eagle River to purchase beer.   I'm 62 years old.   My ex Son
in Law was also with me.   He's a bald headed 43 year old.   He didn't have id and I was
refused to purchase beer.    This is an idiot stupid regulation that is nothing more than
some Bureaucrat thinking they are God.   This is a stupid regulation that you are imposing
on businesses.    
 
 
Jeff Bubna,  Chugiak, Alaska   

mailto:amco.admin@alaska.gov
mailto:alcohol@alaska.gov


From: Elks Bookkeeper
To: Alcohol Licensing, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Cc: Alcohol, CED AMCO (CED sponsored)
Subject: Re: Advisory for 2020 Waiver Applications
Date: Thursday, May 13, 2021 10:37:47 PM

Thank you so much! I know last year we were notified in July so this is still a little early but
would be good to know. 

Dawn 

On May 13, 2021, at 1:55 PM, Alcohol Licensing, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
<alcohol.licensing@alaska.gov> wrote:

﻿
Good afternoon,
 
To my knowledge, the ABC Board has not discussed waiving the AB-29 fees for
2021 and I cannot speculate what they may decide, however this is definitely a topic
I can bring up for discussion at the next meeting on June 22.
 
Thank you for bringing that to my attention!
 

Carrie Craig
Records and Licensing Supervisor
Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office

550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600
Anchorage, AK 99501
907-269-0350
 

From: Elks Bookkeeper <books1551@gci.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 2:37 PM
To: Alcohol Licensing, CED ABC (CED sponsored) <alcohol.licensing@alaska.gov>
Subject: Re: Advisory for 2020 Waiver Applications
 
Hi Carrie, 
 I was wondering if the board is considering waiving the AB-29
fees again this year. We have not been comfortable reopening
our banquet hall yet, due to the ongoing pandemic. However, if
you don’t think a waiver is likely again for this year we will make
arrangements for opening. 
 
Thank you,
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Dawn Lighthall
Antler Room
Fairbanks Elks Lodge
907-388-7669
 

On Jul 21, 2020, at 1:48 PM, Alcohol Licensing, CED
ABC (CED sponsored) <alcohol.licensing@alaska.gov>
wrote:

﻿
<image001.jpg>

Good afternoon,
 
Attached you will find an advisory regarding the ABC Board’s
approval of waiving the AB-29 fees for the year 2020.
 
Please email alcohol.licensing@alaska.gov with any questions or
concerns.
 
Cheers!
 

Carrie Craig
Records and Licensing Supervisor
Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office

550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600
Anchorage, AK 99501
907-269-0350
 
<Advisory Waiver 7-21-2020.pdf>
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